
   

 

TICHBORNE PARK CRICKET CLUB 

 

Dear Brendan 

Thank you for your e-mail dated 13th October 2019. On behalf of 

Tichborne Park Cricket Club I would like to apply for a grant for the 

financial year 2020-21 to purchase new ladies coaching and set-up 

equipment. 

We are re-establishing our ladies cricket team and currently have over 30 

ladies who have joined us and we intend to enter a team in the new HCB 

W10 softball cricket competition. They are currently having training 

sessions at Princes Mead School and numbers are increasing week by 

week. 

The amount we need to raise through various grants and fund raising 

events is about £1,500.00 

 

Once again many thanks for the support the Parish Council gives to the 

Club. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Andy Joyce 

Tichborne Park CC 
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